
Embassy  ofthe  Republic  of  Mauritius  and  Permanent  Mission  of  Mauritius  to the United
Nations  and  other  International  Organizations

I
Ambassade  de  la R6publique  de  Maurice  et  Mission  Permanente  aupres  des  Nations  Unies  et  des autres

Organisations  {nternationales

The  Embassy  and  Permanent  Mission  of  the Republic  of  Mauritius  to the  United  Nations

and other  International  Organizations  in Geneva  presents  Its compliments'  to the Office  of  the

High  Commissioner  for  Human  Rights  (OHCHR)  and  has the  honour  to refer  to the  letter  from

the Secretariat  of  the  HRC Advisory  Committee  dated  13  March  2018  requesting  inputs  from

Member  States,  has tlie  honour  to submit  t)ie  contribtitions  of  the  Government  of  Mauritius  on

the  following  three  sttidies:

negative  Impact  of the  non repatriation  of furids  of illicit  origin to the countries  of origin on

enjoyment  of human rights

of t  gn the  enjoyment  of all human rights

Activities  of vulture  funds  and their  Impact  on human rights

Tlie  Embassy  and  Permanent  Mission  of  the  Republic  of  Mauritius  to the  United  Nations

and  other  Internationai  Organizations  in Geneva  avails  ttself  of  this  opportunity  to renew  to the

Office  of the High  Commissioner  (or Human  Rights  (OHCHR)  the assurances  of its highest

consideration.

Geneva, 3 July 2018

The  Office  of  the  High  Commissioner  For Human  Rights  (OHCHR)

Palais  des Nations

Geneva
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3 7-39 nie de Vennont,  CH-  1211 Geneva 20, Switzerland.  Tel: (4122)  734 8550, Fax: (4122)  734 8630,

Emaii: mission.mauritius@ties.ilu.int



Resolution  34/11  - 'l'iie  negaiive  impactofthe  non-repatriation  offunds  of
illicit  origin  to  the  countries  of  origin  on  the  enjoyment  of  human  rights

In Mauritius  the  law  does  not  cater  for  the  investment  of  restrained  funds


